
 

The PTO Online Spirit Wear Store Is Now Re-Open! 
 

Get in the holiday spirit by purchasing your SCLS apparel through our 

Christmas Sale!  

New items and colors available! 

Most items are customizable!  

 

All orders and payment are placed online. The store closes  

Wednesday, November 27 at 11:59PM.  

Pick-up will be Friday, December 20 from 11:30AM-12:30PM  

in the Library (please enter the school up the back ramp into the 

Library. This is the half day before Christmas break) 

 

This is your only chance to get your SCLS Spirit Wear before the CYO 

Basketball season gets underway. The next sale will not be until the 

Spring with a pick-up before Easter break. 

 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/sale 

 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/

